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Via email: barry.durkin@herefordshire.gov.uk  
 

Cllr Barry Durkin 

C/o Legal & Governance  

Worcestershire County Council  

County Hall 

Spetchley Road 

Worcester. WR5 2NP   
 

14th February 2024 
 

Our ref: JPC/ALR 
 
Dear Barry,  
 
 

Proposed precept  
 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 13th February 2024.  I welcome the decision of the Police and Crime 
Panel to support my proposal to raise the precept by 4.91% for 2024/25 adding £13.00 to the annual 
Council Tax Bill for a typical Band D home.  
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and that the budget investment returns the best possible results for local communities.  I am therefore 
happy to maintain regular reporting to the Panel against the performance indicators set out in the budget 
report.  
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